
 
 
 
 
  

       
           14 December 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have been made aware this morning that two further students in Year 10 have tested positive for 
Covid-19. As students are already in isolation no further action is needed for other year groups. 
 
Year 10 parents have been updated about the situation in a separate letter. 
 
It is understandable that there have been a number of families enquiring about this issue this morning. 
As always, we will keep you up to date on the latest developments as and when they happen and will 
inform you as soon as the full picture is known. 
 
I am sure you will join me in sending our thoughts and best wishes to those affected personally. 
 
Stay safe and be kind 
 

 
Mrs D Elliott 
Headteacher 
 


